
      *WORSHIP SERVICE 
14th Sunday after Pentecost 

August 29, 2021  

 

 Welcome: 

 

Call to Worship   

 

Opening Hymn:  “Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty”                                                      

 

Children’s Message                        Bev Pezewski      

 

Prayer: 

 

Special Music:  “Father’s House Lament” (by Brian Doerksen) 

 

Scripture Reading:  Matthew 21:13 

Sermon:          Continuing  Sermon Series:  “Deeper Connection” 

                                     Deeper Thru Priority                               Pastor Tim   

                         

Closing Hymn:  “Forth in thy Name”                           
 
Benediction:       
 

         
Postlude:     

UMH – United Methodist Hymnal 
      TFWS – The Faith We Sing Song Book  

 
Assisted Listening Devices available –See an usher 

Deeper connections    ...Deeper Through Priority... 
Matthew 21:13 

 
 Joel 2:12-13                       Why I replace God as First Place in My Life 
 
1. _____________________Confuses my ______________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
2. _____________________Chokes My_________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
3. ____________________Clouds My _________________________ 
 
 
 
              
                      How to Recommit to God as First Place in my Life 
 
1. R ________________First Place in my Life _________________ 
                          Matthew 6:24                    Matthew 6:33 
 
 
 
 
2. R ________________On What Jesus Did For me ____________ 
                            Galatians   3:13 
 
 
 
3. R __________________On Jesus ____________For My life  
                            Matthew 28:10           Malachi 3:7 (Memory Verse)  



Faith United Methodist Church 
MAKE DISCIPLES FOR CHRIST 

“Lives transformed, families strengthened, 

neighborhoods impacted, the world touched…all 

by the love of Jesus Christ.”  
 

1025 Tullar Road, Neenah, WI  54956 
Telephone - 722-5842; Fax - 722-6770 
Website: www.faithchurchneenah.com 
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Sunday Worship SERVICE 

In person and Live streaming 
   August 29th, 2021  9:00 A.M.  

  
  

 

 
    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Lord, we come to you in prayer for joy, comfort and healing for: 

Julie Caflisch prayers for Pat  who has health concerns with kidneys and Rob 
who has kidney cancer 

Dan Duff –prayers for family concerns 

Howie Steffens—prayers for a friend Mike who had an accident and is dealing 
with a concussion.  

Joy Wade—daughter in law Cindy recently has been diagnosed with cancer 
and will be having surgery  

Todd Boelter—Prayers for co-workers and their families as they are dealing 
with mental health concerns including suicides and  suicide attempts 

Geri Manteufel –prayers for our son, Steve, stage IV cancer going through 

chemo. 

Carrie & Ben Walters prayers for Carrie’s mom Sheryl Barnet, who is dealing 

with  medical   concerns 

Continued Prayers for Neale Caflisch, Rom Pegram,  Melody Lewis’s  husband 

Joe,  Sharon LeMaire, Hugh Davies’s sister,  Bob Fritz, Dick Wylie, Chuck and 

Jonel Ankrum,   Corky Sullivan, Lisa Armstrong, Eric Schlieter,  Kathy Bayer, 

Jack and Barb Oakley, Jim Hart,  Liz Roberts, Mary Jane Thompson, Marilyn 

Nyberg, Vern Brusewitz, others in need of healing, financial needs, continued  

prayers for all our members of our church  family, our many  unspoken prayers 

and our answered prayers.  

Please Join Us 
September 5, 2021 

9:00 A.M. Worship Service 
Pastor Tim begins a new sermon series:   

“A Stronger Faith” 
Sermon Title:  Noah:  A Faith That Obeys    Hebrews 11 



WELCOME TO FAITH 
Welcome to Faith Church! We are glad you came to join us in our time of 
worship today. We pray that you will be blessed with strength enough to see 
you on your way, hope enough to get you through the day!  With your      
bulletin  today is a pen and welcome card. Please complete the card and, 
after the  worship   service, place it in one of the  baskets found in the     
Narthex along with your   giving envelope.  The pen is yours to keep. The 
ushers have extra giving envelopes if you need one. The offering envelopes 
and cards are separated in the church office with the office staff getting the 
yellow welcome cards and the  offering envelopes are given to the finance 
team.   
For those who listen on YouTube and Facebook you will be  receiving the 
link shortly before the service. If something comes and there is a delay, 
once the technology team creates a video of the service, it will be  uploaded 
to FaceBook and YouTube and an email will be sent out with the link 

Looking for teachers and helpers for  and  

Sunday School Begins 9-12-2021  

 If you have a desire to work with young  children, youth or teach an adult 

Sunday School class, please contact Bev in the church office or stop me 

on a Sunday and we can talk about what you would like to do or if you 

have any questions. I have tentatively set up the classes by age groups 

for next year  and  I am also looking for those who would like to be part of 

our education team. We are also looking for helpers for our Child Care 

room during Worship. We hope that you will want to be a part of the    

program.                                       

SUNDAY SCHOOL SNACKS 
Again, this year, the education team is putting together simple snacks for 
the youth to enjoy during their Sunday School time. We are looking for 
snacks for our - snack cupboard. If you have any questions, please    
contact the church office. Here are some examples:  Fish crackers, Fruit 
snacks, cheese and crackers, Teddy Grahams, granola bars, Rice Krispy 
treats are a few of the snacks. If you have any questions, please contact 
Bev in the church office 
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Looking for teachers and helpers for  and  

Sunday School Begins  9-12-2021 

 If you have a desire to work with young  children, youth or teach an adult 

Sunday School class, please contact Bev in the church office or stop me 

on a Sunday and we can talk about what you would like to do or if you 

have any questions.   I have tentatively set up the classes by age groups 

for next year  and  I am also looking for those who would like to be part of 

our education team.  Thank you for your prayers and your support for the 

upcoming Sunday School year.  We are also   looking for helpers for our 

Child Care room during Worship.  We hope that you will want to be a part 

of the program.  

SUNDAY SCHOOL SNACKS 
Again, this year, the education team is putting together simple snacks for 
the youth to enjoy during their Sunday School time. We are looking for 
snacks for our - snack cupboard. If you have any questions, please con-
tact the church office. Here are some examples:  Fish crackers, Fruit 
snacks, cheese and crackers, Teddy Grahams, granola bars, Rice Krispy 
treats are a few of the snacks. If you have any questions, please contact 
Bev in the church office 



 
Technology Ministry  

If anyone is interested and enjoys working with computers, we will be 
looking for helpers  to work with our  live streaming capabilities,        
audio-visual equipment on  Sundays and for  special worship services.   
We are in need of additional people to learn how to work with our 
equipment  If you are   interested, please contact  
Dave Jannusch.         

 
Upper room 

The Upper Room for September—October is available in the church 
office.  If you would like a copy mailed to you, please contact the 
church office.  
They will be available in the Narthex and in the church office if you 
would prefer to pick one up.  
 

  Mark the calendar for food, fun and fellowship!  
  

On October 10th we'll gather in the fellowship hall after worship/Sunday 
school for the return of the infamous soup/chili pot luck, followed by a 
basket silent auction, celebrate Pastor Appreciation Sunday, and Micah's 
birthday! Whew!  
  
To refresh everyone's memory in regards to the soup pot luck as it's been 
a while. Make a favorite soup or chili, put it in a crock pot, and when you 
come to church bring it down to the kitchen and plug it in. Crusty bread or 
rolls and refreshments will be provided.    
The auction along with being fun is also a fund raiser.  Three rooms two 
education rooms and our choir room are in need of carpeting.              
The money raised will go towards the new carpet. 
  
Pastor Appreciation Sunday gives us an opportunity to thank Pastor Tim 
for his leadership. 
Jeremiah 3:15 15 Then I will give you shepherds after my own heart, who 
will lead you with knowledge and understanding.    
If you have questions call Terry Ball at 722-3445, or contact Bev in the 
church office. 
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